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Pfizer Inc. (NYSE: PFE) announced today that given the unique circumstances of the
COVID-19 pandemic and Pfizer’s responsibility to prioritize the health and safety of
colleagues and invited guests, the company will reschedule its planned March 31, 2020
Investor Day for a later date.

At this point, there isn’t a timetable for rescheduling the event and Pfizer will work within
the context of appropriate guidance from health authorities to determine a future date.

About Pfizer: Breakthroughs That Change Patients’ Lives

At Pfizer, we apply science and our global resources to bring therapies to people that
extend and significantly improve their lives. We strive to set the standard for quality,
safety and value in the discovery, development and manufacture of health care products,
including innovative medicines and vaccines. Every day, Pfizer colleagues work across
developed and emerging markets to advance wellness, prevention, treatments and cures
that challenge the most feared diseases of our time. Consistent with our responsibility as
one of the world's premier innovative biopharmaceutical companies, we collaborate with
health care providers, governments and local communities to support and expand access
to reliable, affordable health care around the world. For more than 150 years, we have
worked to make a difference for all who rely on us. We routinely post information that
may be important to investors on our website at www.Pfizer.com. In addition, to learn
more, please visit us on www.Pfizer.com and follow us on Twitter at @Pfizer and @Pfizer
News, LinkedIn, YouTube and like us on Facebook at Facebook.com/Pfizer.
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